
From: Hilary Canivet  

Sent: January 18, 2025 8:06 AM 

To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Midtown Development Consideration  

 

The council needs to consider schools in the area!  

 

Our schools are already struggling to adhere to ministry guidelines as new developments 
are built and closed within the Oakville community. We are so short bus drivers that 
students and staff are at school for a hour after the bell waiting for buses.  

 

With this midtown development proposed to have a large number of family units how are 
we building a community that supports those families!  

 

 Many schools in the area are already at capacity or over capacity. It costs 40k$ on average 
for a portable to be installed. The developer should be required to close units in time for 
appropriate school planning, between June and September ONLY!  

 

Before council approves this development I recommend it considers the impact on our 
schools, and the developer and the town are going to support those families who have a 
right to education, and those struggling schools.   

 

- Hilary Browne  
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